
NOTICE 

 

On May 31, 2020 Smart Communications will be discontinuing the issuance of the 

free video visitations that were being provided throughout the COVID-19 

pandemic. Securus will also be discontinuing the issuance of the two free phone 

calls per week that they were providing.  

 

After May 31, 2020 all video visitations will cost 25 cents per minute and will be 

offered in 15 minute and 30 minute blocks. Friends and family will continue to 

sign up for video visitations the same way they currently do. The schedule will 

remain the same as well. Meaning there will not be any restrictions on the 

amount of video visitations you are allowed each day. The Securus phone system 

will revert back to the charging scale that was used prior to the COVID-19 

pandemic.  

 

For the safety and security of everyone in the facility, face to face visitation will 

NOT be reinstated. Video visitation will be the only way to have visitation. In 

order to accommodate indigent inmates, 1 free 15 minute video visitation will be 

allowed for each inmate in the facility. These free video visits will be issued once 

per month starting on June 1, 2020, they will not accrue, and will reset every 

month.    

 

  


